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Meeting Recap 

Continues 

Point West Rotary 
Foundation Trustee 

Elections 
Mark Albrecht, current President 
of the PWR Foundation let 
everyone know the PWRC 
Foundation’s Board of Trustees 
election will be held via email this 
year. When you receive the ballot 
via email, please reply as quickly 
as possible with your votes. 

Our great candidates for this year’s 

elections are: 

Dave Black 

John Caselli 

Jim Hare 

Trish Harrington 

Samantha Hoshida 

Maria O’Neil 

Rich Price 

 

 

 

Save the date:  July 10, 2021.   
Demotion Party will be hosted by: 

Carol and Paul Cunha.   
More details will be coming out 

soon. 

Miscellaneous  

Stuff for You 

 

5180 District Conference 
will be virtual this year. 

Dates: May 22 & 23, 2021 
Time:  10:00a to 12:00p each Day. 
Cost:   $25.00 (Really, really CHEAP) 

We need a few more good Point West 
Rotarians to sign-up. 

 

 
 

Comfort Cases Packing Event 
was held on Saturday, May 15th.  

Thank you to Randy Burton and 
Ross Rushton for coordinating this 
year’s event.   

Thank you to all the members that 
came out to fill backpacks for needy 
children.   

 
 
 
 

 And Question of the week 

Meeting Recap for   

May 14, 2021 

Jim Hare shared his delight in us 
being able to meet in-person after 
14 long months during his heart 
felt invocation. 

Tom Engwer announced this 
term’s Quiet Rotarian of the 
Year, Chris Taylor. Chris’s work 
as head of the GRC as well as all 
his behind the scenes help with 
Encina & Greer earned him this 
recognition. Congrats Chris! 

Beth Schatz introduced & 
presented a check to Hasani 
Johnson, Development Director 
at Improve Your Tomorrow. 
Their mission is “Increase the 
number of young men of color 
who attend & graduate from 
College”.  

Russ thanked, on behalf of Dan 
Hall, the 35 volunteers who 
helped at the American River 
Parkway clean-up day. 

Mark Albrecht reiterated that 
May is Foundation month. You 
can contribute via Venmo, check 
or credit card. He also announced 
this year’s candidates for 
Foundation Trustee.  See top of 
middle column for details. 

Tom Cicchini reminded us about 
our golf tournament coming up 
May 17th at El Macero Country 
Club. We have 108 golfers, lots of 
good food with hopes of raising 
$10,000. 

Our speaker, Dr. Ron Chambers 
spoke to us about Dignity 
Health’s program of providing 
medical care for human trafficking 
victims & training future Doctor’s 
how to recognize & treat victims.  
 

KEY DATES 

 
May 21, 2021 – Jenny Waterhouse, Rotary Club of Mfuwe, Zambia 

May 28, 2021 – Dark!!      No Meeting 

 

 

“Because of You” Sean Harris 
providing Tech help and advice to our 
Club!  Thank you, Sean!!  

 

 

 

 

 


